
Welcome to Preschool! 

We are so excited to have you join our room.  Here is some important information to know about 
your child’s classroom: 

* The children in this class drink from cups (we will of course help them through the 
transition from sippy cup to cup).  

* Snack/Lunch: Please provide a self contained lunch pail for your child that will fit in their 
cubby. In preschool we are a self-serving classroom and often finger foods are the easiest. 
Soups are wonderful as well please make sure to bring a spoon for your child to feed 
themselves. 

* The children are also exploring the world in new ways in this class. Please bring ONE full set 
of extra clothing to keep at school in your child’s cubby. The children also spend time outside 
in our Playground, make sure that your child is sent with shoes everyday so they can explore 
the great outdoors. When weather is cold please make sure to provide a warm jacket for your 
child. 

* To ensure a smooth transition for your child into the class we ask that children arrive to 
school no later than 9:00am. This allows ample time for your child to enjoy the days planned 
activities and fully benefit from the program, especially their morning yoga.  

* If your child is not attending school on any given day, please notify the center no later than 
10:00am. A message through Brightwheel would be perfect! 

* Potty Learning: does begin in Preschool when your child shows interest and has hit the 
developmental milestones for successful potty training (please refer to our Potty Learning 
page on our website for further information). When it has been decided that you are ready to 
start potty learning please speak to the Director to fill out the necessary Potty Learning Plan.  

*Brightwheel: Please note that Brightwheel in Preschool and Jr.Preschool will no longer will 
send out daily reports. To find information about your child’s day, please check the board for 
nap times and Daily Classroom activities. And for diaper change/potty information, please 
check the white board located near the diaper changing station. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOU LABEL EVERYTHING BELONGING TO YOUR CHILD 

Weather permitting, the Preschoolers at the end of the school day will be playing outside. Please 
makes sure to gather your child’s belongings from their classroom before picking up your 
child from the outside area. 

We look forward to getting to know your child and family! If you have any questions If you have 
any questions or would like a more in depth description of the classroom please refer to the 
Preschool Parent Handbook located on LPE’s website.


